## **CSWCPS Newsletter**

## **Bittersweet Time**

It's time to say farewell to our school year. It's a month filled with joy, tears, blessing, love, talents, friendship, excitement, fun, and many more.



## BE HAPPY IN THE MOMENT, THAT'S ENOUGH. EACH MOMENT IS ALL WE NEED, NOT MORE.

~ Mother Teresa

July is the time to celebrate!
The CSWCPS Family would
like to congratulate all the P.6
graduates on their incredible
six years, and wish them
nothing but the best in their
new chapter of lives. We will
miss them very much.

In this month, children have been busy having postassessment activities. They have visited various cathedrals on Religious Day, learnt about different countries' cultures on English Day, made interesting models on STEAM Day, and

many more. They have also participated in the exciting inter-class dodge competition, and cheered LOUDLY for each other. The annual Variety Show was held on 6th July, and more than 400 parents and students joined us on this successful event.

We also had the Graduation Ceremony and Congregation Ceremony. Congratulations to all the graduates and awardees. It's such a joy to witness children's hard work gets paid off.



At last, we'd like to say thank you to all the parents, teachers, and children, for a wonderful school year. Wish you a fantastic summer, and see you in September!



















































